

A spearhead research project between UH and SU

January, 2021

Click here to read the letter in your browser





New steering committee member

We are happy to announce that Jussi T. Eronen, Associate Professor of Long-Term Sustainability Science at the Ecosystems and Environment research programme and Helsinki Institute of Sustainability Science,has joined the Arctic Avenue steering committee. He is replacing Professor Miska Luoto. We thank Miska for his time in the steering committee and extend a warm welcome to Jussi!

Reminder: Apply for the Spring Call 2021

The Arctic Avenue spring call **deadline** is February 19. Specific information for the call and application form.»

Please send your application to the Arctic Avenue Steering Committee by email to annika.granebeck@su.se and kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi. State Application for Arctic Avenue funding in the subject heading.

A call is also planned for fall 2021. Welcome with your application!



Arctic Avenue publication list

Please do not forget to inform us about your publications relating to Arctic Avenue, by sending an e-mail to Annika Granebeck and Kaarina Weckstrom so we can add them to our publication list.

Please use this format: Surname, N.N., Surname, N.N., and Surname, N., 20xx. Title of paper. Full journal name: VV, ppp-ppp. Doi:XX.XXXX/XXXXXX.

We need to know if it your publication is directly funded by the Arctic Avenue, or if it is a collaboration publication.

Smaller funding

The Arctic Avenue offers its members to submit <u>smaller applications for funding</u> throughout the year. These cannot exceed 1000 € per project and will be up to the co-leaders discretion to decide on.

You are welcome to send an application to <u>Atte Korhola and Nina Kirchner.</u> The application can have the same format as the <u>Spring Call 2021</u>.

22-26 August

WELCOME TO THE THIRD ANNUAL MEETING

The Arctic Avenue third annual meeting is planned to be held at the Kilpisjärvi Research Station. Our hope is that it will be possible to have a physical meeting, but if not, we will change it to an online meeting. Details of the meeting will be planned during the spring. Please save the dates!

Arctic Avenue is a spearhead research project between the University of Helsinki and Stockholm University. This update provides you with a selection of our current activities and latest news. If you have suggestions that you would like to include in coming updates, you are welcome to send these to annika.granebeck@su.se.

Editor: Annika Granebeck

Photo: Annika Granebeck, vrseducation

Stay updated

Find news and upcoming events at $\underline{www.bolin.su.se/arctic-avenue}$ and follow the

hashtag #ArcticAvenue.